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Request: 
 

I am sending this request under the Freedom of Information Act to ask for the following 
information:  

 How many requests to remove Syringes has your council received. 

 How many Syringes have been removed by your council. 

 Please can I have this information broken down by year for the past 3 years. 
  
 
Response: 
 
Calls in Lagan where syringes were reported in public places: 
 

1/4/15 to 31/03/16 27 

1/4/16 to 31/03/17 19 

1/4/17 to 31/03/18 28 

 
The figures above are individual requests, but the request could include multiple quantities of 
syringes and/or drug paraphernalia. 
 
 
The numbers of syringes removed are:- 
 

01/04/15 to 31/03/16 This information is not available 

01/04/16 to 31/03/17 This information is from 1st January 2017 – 31st March 2018 

01/04/17 to 31/03/18 115 

 
 
  
 
   
 
 
 
 
 


